

July 17, 2019

The Harry A. Koch Co. 14010 FNB Pkwy, Suite 300 Omaha, NE 68154

Dear The Harry A. Koch Co.,

On behalf of all of us at the Heart Ministry Center, thank you for your support of Holy Smokes, our annual fundraiser to be held on August 9, 2019. Your generous support of \$5000 will ensure that we can continue to reach out to people in the Omaha community needing assistance to help them break the cycle of poverty. Because of your contribution, we will be able to offer a wide variety of services including the following:

- a quality choice food pantry where clients can select the groceries they would like to eat,
- a clothing closet where clients are not limited in the amount of clothes they can take,
- a toy boutique where each child that visits the Center can do an art project with a retired teacher and then select a new toy for himself or herself,
- Porto Clinic, a joint venture with Creighton University, which provides free health care,
- free dental care, including fillings and extractions,
- a legal clinic in partnership with Creighton University School of Law,
- Fresh Start job training/placement and selfand
- outreach events from neighborhood barbecues to Christmas presents and breakfast with Santa to a community fashion show along with an arts and crafts fair.

Thanks to the kindness and generosity of people like you, the Heart Ministry Center will be able to provide over 125,000 acts of assistance to people in need this year. More specifically, your support means a child will not have to go bed hungry or a grandparent will not have to skip a meal so their grandchild can eat. Thank you again for supporting our mission with your kind donation.

Sincerely,

Eric Crawford

Chief Executive Officer

2222 Binney Street Omaha, NE 68110



